
 
 

NOTICE TO POTENTIAL PROPONENTS 

ADDENDUM 1 

 

To all Bidders:  

The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of RFP Documents as fully and 
completely as if the same were fully set forth therein: 

2022-013 Aquaplex MAU – Engineering Services 

Date – October 13, 2022 

Item Detail 

A1.1 Clarification on Scope 

To better clarify the scope of this project, please see the following: 

 

Question: What is the size of the current MAU unit? 

Answer: See Image below for information on the existing MAU. 

 



 

 

Question: Is there a budget you can share with us? 

Answer: We are respectfully declining to answer the question regarding a budget for this 
project. 

 

 
Attachments: 

1975 Blue Prints  

2013 Blue Prints 

2016 Blue Prints 

2020 Blue Prints 

Note: The Town cannot guarantee accuracy of this information and it will be up to the successful 
proponent to confirm accuracy upon contract award through a site visit.  

 

End of Addendum 1 


